
 

 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE  

 

In line with government guidance, the Royal Academy of Arts will be closed from 6pm on Wednesday 

4 November and will reopen as soon as lockdown restrictions are lifted. The health and safety of 

visitors and staff remains our top priority.  

 

The forthcoming exhibition Tracey Emin/Edvard Munch: The Loneliness of the Soul, which was due 

to open on 15 November, will now begin after the Royal Academy reopens. The press view, which 

was due to take place on Monday 9 November, will be rescheduled.  

 

Although the Royal Academy’s doors may be closed, it is still very much open for business in other 

ways. Visit the website for a continuing programme of innovative content including family activities, 

exhibition tours and artist interviews. Explore Summer Exhibition 2020 via the Summer Exhibition 

Explorer, which provides an opportunity to buy original works in support of the exhibiting artists, the 

postgraduate students studying in the RA Schools and the not-for-profit work of the Royal Academy. 

The RA Shop will also continue to be open online throughout and memberships and future 2021 

exhibition tickets are available. 

 

All current ticket holders will be contacted in due course. We look forward to welcoming you back to 

the RA as soon as possible. 

 

About the Royal Academy of Arts  

The Royal Academy of Arts was founded by King George III in 1768. It has a unique position in being 

an independent charity and institution led by eminent artists and architects whose purpose is to be 

a clear, strong voice for art and artists. Its public programme promotes the creation, enjoyment and 

appreciation of the visual arts through exhibitions, education and debate. Royalacademy.org.uk   

 

The Royal Academy is an independent charity. It does not receive revenue funding from the 

government so is reliant upon the support of its visitors, donors, sponsors, patrons and loyal Friends. 

 

For public information, please print: 020 7300 8090 or www.royalacademy.org.uk    

Royal Academy of Arts, Burlington House, Piccadilly, London W1J 0BD   

 

For further press information, please contact press.office@royalacademy.org.uk        
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